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Alton Estate Regeneration 
 

Wandsworth Council and Redrow Homes Development Partnership 
 

Meeting of the Steering Group held at the offices of Barton Willmore, 7 Soho Square, 
London W1B 3QB 

on Tuesday, 28th November 2017 at 2.00 pm. 
 
 

Attendance List 
 
 

Chair:  
 
Mr C. Buss, Wandsworth Council 
 
Present: 
 
Mr A. Algar, Wandsworth Council 
 
Mr T. Ogbe, Wandsworth Council 
 
Mr K. Parrett, Redrow Homes 
 
Ms L. Johnson, Redrow Homes  
 
Mr R. Rossetti, Redrow Homes 
 
In attendance:  
 
Mr G. Robinson, Wandsworth Council 
 
Mr M. Hunter, Wandsworth Council 
 
Mr G. Stevens, Barton Willmore 
 
Mr J. Kenworthy, Barton Willmore 
 
Ms A. De Lima, Secretary to the Steering Group, Wandsworth Council 
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Meeting Summary 
 
 
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the previous meeting held on 31 October 2017 were agreed.  
 
Programme Progress Report  
The Steering Group discussed the key milestones detailed in the programme, leading up to 
the agreed planning application submission target of the end of February 2018. There was 
recognition of the importance of respecting the purdah period ahead of the election in May 
2018. 
 
Planning Application Update 
Barton Willmore updated the Steering Group on the written responses received from key 
consultees since the last Steering Group meeting on 31 October 2017. He also provided a 
summary of upcoming meetings, including with the GLA on design, energy and transport 
and the Design Review Panel in December 2017. 
 
Bessborough Road Satellite Site 
Mr Algar updated on the planning application process and outlined that the planning 
application for the Bessborough Road site was to be submitted by the end of 2017.  
 
Community Facilities Update 
The Steering Group noted the new locations allocated for each of the community facilities 
within the new masterplan.  
 
Consultation and Community Engagement 
The Steering Group noted that Redrow would take over the circulation of a regeneration 
newsletter within the Intervention Areas, whilst the Council would continue to circulate a 
newsletter to the wider area. There was a discussion over the possible formats and strategy 
of future community engagement. 
 
Any Other Business 
The next meeting will take place on 23 January 2018.   
 
 


